Pedro Cabiya
Pedro Cabiya is one of the most highly regarded specialists on the Caribbean in the Dominican Republic. Of Puerto Rican origin, Cabiya is a Writer, Scriptwriter, Editor, Cultural Critic and Professor at the Universidad Iberoamericana (UNIBE). He obtained a M.A. in medieval literature from the University of Michigan in Ann Arbor in 1996. Later on he pursued a doctoral degree in Caribbean Literature at Stanford University. 
Cabiya founded and directed Aire (Air), the literary complement to the weekly newspaper, Claridad (Clarity), in which he published the majority of his early works. In 1992, the Peruvian critic, Julio Ortega, invited him to form part of La Cervantiada, an anthology of literary works by Latin American writers in celebration of El Quijote. Cabiya shares this honor with literary greats such as Carlos Fuentes, Gabriel García Márquez and Alfredo Bryce Echenique.

In 1999, the author published his first volume of short stories, Historias tremendas (Tremendous Stories), declared the best book of the year by Pen Club International and by Instituto de Literatura Puertorriqueña. In 2003, he published Historias atroces (Atrocious Stories), a collection of five short stories. Both books have become cultural icons and have attracted not only a large number of readers, but fervent fans as well. Recognized Literary Critic and Professor at Emory University, Juan Puchesne Winter, has said that Cabiya is “lectura gourmet” (“gourmet reading”). As a result, his books are already material for dozens of doctoral theses. His first novel, La cabeza (The Head), was published in 2007, and more recently his second Trance (Transe).
Since the year 2001, Cabiya has resided in the city of Santo Domingo, where he has worked as a Professor, Journalist, Columnist and Cultural Critic. He has served as a Scriptwriter for research programs and also as the Executive Editor of the cultural, literary and social study magazine, Vértice, published by UNIBE’s Latin American School of Social Sciences. He is currently the Head of the University’s Center for Modern Languages and Cultures and of the UNIBE Editorial.
